
 

 

Neighbourhood Plan News  July 

• Good progress being made now on the PLACE assessments given the end of June deadline 

• Six of the eleven site identified now completed  

• New PLACE groups being set up for West Broyle, Swanfield  and Hornet /St Pancras areas 

• Meeting with Steering Committee and expert group to explain the process for the 

Neighbourhood Plan 

• Excellent study by John Pegg on urban landscape presented to the Steering Group and will 

be made into a video presentation 

• PLACE workshop to be set up for Wednesday 21st July 

• Some changes being made to the Steering Committee members to ensure continuity for 

meetings  

• Web site  to be updated monthly after the Steering Committee meeting , 

 

 

 


